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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation,

Families across California rely on EWA to manage unexpected expenses and avoid debt traps.
If the proposed rule is implemented, it would limit the accessibility and affordability of EWA,
creating unnecessary financial strain for working families.

I urge you to reject the mandatory fees and stand up for California workers' financial freedom.

Susan Rainey
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